
GHS Morning Announcement 

Friday, September 14, 2018 
 

Please stand for the pledge of allegiance. Pause for everyone to stand  "I pledge allegiance to the flag of 

the United States of America, and to the republic for which it stands, one nation under God, 

indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.” 

 

The Media Center will be closed to computer use passes daily from 11:30 – 1:00. 
 
Attention Students: If you are interested in joining SADD Club, please plan to attend an informational meeting 
after school TODAY in Mrs. Keller's room. We will be discussing homecoming decorations and you will have 
the opportunity to put your name on the ballot if you would like to be an officer this year.  
Any students that are not able to attend today's meeting may sign up on the bulletin board across the hall 
from Mrs. Keller's room.  

 
Attention SENIORS!! The sign-up for the SENIOR Powder Puff team for players and coaches is 
on the Senior bulletin board outside of Mrs. Quinn's room 201. Players and coaches MUST buy 
a shirt in order to participate in the Powder Puff game, however ANY senior may buy a t-shirt. 
The shirts cost $12.00 for sizes small through extra large. Sizes bigger than extra large cost 
more. A shirt will NOT be ordered for you if you have not paid for the shirt IN ADVANCE! The 
last day to sign up and pay for your shirt is by the end of 3rd period on Wednesday 9/19. 
 

Juniors!  It’s powder puff time!! Please see Mrs. Moore or Mrs. Eberwein to order a shirt AND sign up 

as a player or a coach!  You must order a T-shirt in order to participate! Deadline is Monday, 

September 17th!!  

 
Attention Sophomores: If you are interested in playing in the Powderpuff game, being a coach, a 
cheerleader, or just ordering a Homecoming shirt please sign up on the sheet on Miss Shields’ door, room 
226. You must order a Tshirt if you are going to participate in the game! You have until next Monday to 
order one! Don't wait! 
 
Attention Freshmen class! Signups for Powderpuff are posted outside of Mr. Stuchell's classroom rm 131. Also, 
you may now order your Powderpuff shirt.   

 

Attention Spanish Club: 
If you were unable to attend yesterday's meeting and would like to run for an office,  please stop by Mrs. 
Keller's room sometime THIS MORNING and add your name to the ballot hanging on her door. The ballot 
will be removed at 12:00. You may stop by any time after 8th period to vote. Voting will continue until 3:30. 
Also, if you plan to be IN the club, please add your name to the roster posted on the door.  
We will begin working on Homecoming decorations next Monday after school. All members are invited to 
join us.  

 

 

 
 



Students!  Please check your class group email for the Homecoming Guest Application. This form is due to 
the Main Office on or before THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 27th. We will not accept late applications.    
*Reminder - Guests must be in grades 9-12 or graduated students must be 20 or under to attend* 
 
Pre-sale football tickets are on sale in the Athletic office for tonight's game at Xenia.  Adult tickets are $6.00.  
Student / Senior Citizen tickets are $4.00.  ALL tickets at the gate will be $8.00. 
 
Person 1:  "Jada" (please replace with appropriate names) did you know the Alumni Shop is now open during 
lunch? 
Person 2:  No, but what's the Alumni Shop? 
Person 1:  It's a student run shop that sells Greenville shirts and spirit wear and MINTS. 
Person 2:  That's cool, I think I'll check it out today.  
 
 
 
For lunch today we are serving: Mini Corn Dogs, Meatball Sub, Ham or Turkey Wrap, PBJ Pocket, Salad, 
Green Beans, Assorted Veggies and a wonderful assortment of Fruit. 
 
 
Staff Absent  Sub In 
S. McKinniss  K. Joseph 
S. Bretz  R. Mescher 
J. Bledsoe  M. Knight 


